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Carole Barr

From:
To:
Cc:

"Jim Willis" <jim.willis@chathamnc.org>
"Barr, Wayne" <WBarr@BBandT.com>
"Lynn Richardson" <Lynn.Richardson@chathamnc.org>; "Carole Barr" <cbarr@carolina.rr.com>;
"Nick Robinson" <robinson@bradshawrobinson.com>
Wednesday, December 30,20092:44 PM
RE: Heard cell tower project

Sent:
Subjec1~
Mr. Barr;

It was described to me that the basis of the Heard Cell Tower project is a property subdivision (for the
existing cell tower area) and no construction or land disturbing activity is proposed. If this is the case,
an erosion and sedimentation control plan does not have to be submitted and a land disturbing permit
will not be required.

Good luck with your project.

Jim Willis, CPESC
Erosion & Sedimentation Control Division Supervisor
Chatham County Sustainable Communities Development Department
PO Box 548,80 East Street
Pittsboro, NC 27312-0130
office-919-545-8343
fax-919-542;8288

This e-mail maycontaininformationthatisprivileged.confidential.andexemptfromdisciosure.It
is intended for use only by addressee. If you receive this message in error, please do not forward
or use this information in any way. Delete it immediately and contact the sender as soon as
possible. In the event you cannot fulfill your obligation or there has been any improper release of
this information, please contact the Privacy Officer at Chatham County Public Health Department
at (919) 542-8214.

From: Barr, Wayne [mailto:WBarr@BBandT.com]
sent: Wednesday, December 30,2009 1:36 PM
To: Jim Willis
Cc: Lynn Richardson; Carole Barr; Nick Robinson
Subject: Heard cell tower project

Jim: Sorry I missed your call today. My email addressisWBarr@bbandt.com. Thank you for your
assistance. I look forward to

receiving your email indicating that "no erosion control plan is required for this project".
Happy New Year!

Wayne C. Barr, Jr., CIC
Agency Manager
BB&T Insurance Services
Cummings LeGrand
PO Box 880
Shelby, NC 28151
704-481-2694

12/30/2009


